
Question: 
We were one of the neighbours on London St concerned with parking. If this goes through 
would the City restrict EVO parking on London Street. At times there are up to 5 cars sitting on 
our street 1100 block. 

Response: 
Thank you for your question regarding the proposed project at 909-915 Twelfth Street. EVO 
parking will not be restricted as a result of this development. Car sharing helps support the 
City’s transportation goals, supports the mobility of residents through the region, and reduces 
overall vehicle ownership. Car share vehicles like EVO are used by residents and are allowed to 
park curbside in most settings in the city. The development is also providing on-site parking 
spaces that are consistent with Zoning Bylaw requirements. An on-site loading space is also 
proposed. 
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